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Mike and Laura,

Attached are materials related to the planned solar arrays at the Ensign House for discussion at the
March 15th meetings of the Design Review Board and Zoning Commission. I am including:

a revised survey, showing the new location of the solar canopies and rooftop solar,
plans for the canopies, from the manufacturer Opsun and
several renderings of these arrays.

As you can see, we have reduced the size of one of the canopies since our last presentation to DRB.
We are also providing the construction details the board requested.

Is one paper copy of these materials sufficient? I can drop them off at the Town office.

Thank you,
Mark

--  
Mark Scully
29 Notch Road
West Simsbury, CT 06092-2710
Cell: +1 (917) 843-7214
Email: mwscully29@gmail.com
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